
James O’Sullivan Trust Fund 
 

ABF Headquarters, Fyshwick 
 

Sunday 29th March 2009 
 
 

Present: K McDonald (President), D Marler (Secretary), R Nixon (Treasurer), R Grenside, K Crowe-Mai 
 
In Attendance: J Rasmussen (Executive Secretary) 
 
Request for a loan from Rockingham Bridge Club, Treasurer to respond. 
 
Bribie Island Bridge Club have repaid their loan. 
 
Chairman to attend the Opening of the Kiama Bridge Club on 1st May. 
 
Trustees agreed to hold interest rates at 5% 
 
Meeting closed at 3.00pm 




